Budha Dal Public School, Patiala

Session 2022-23

	Name	Roll No	_ Class- 4 Section_	Date <u>7, 3, 2</u> 3
J. Jorn	Term-2	Subject- English	Set - A M.M 60	Time- 2:30 hrs

SECTION A (READING COMPREHENSION)

7Marks

1. Read the following passage and answer the questions:

Kite flying is one of the world's oldest sports. In China, people used to fly different coloured kites to send different messages. Throughout the centuries, kites have been used for various purposes. Once, a Chinese emperor who had been imprisoned was saved by a kite. His followers flew a huge kite over the tower in which the emperor was imprisoned. Recognising the kite, he took hold of the huge ropes hanging from the kite and flew away to freedom.

Benjamin Franklin used a kite to prove that lightning is a form of electricity. He flew a kite in a thunderstorm and was almost killed when lightning travelled down the wet string and lit up his instruments. The kite was also responsible for the invention of aeroplanes. The Wright Brothers flew many kinds of kites and studied their movements before making the first aeroplane. Actually, the first aeroplane was a huge kite glider that was specially made to carry an engine and a person.

- a) What did people use in China to send messages?
- b) What did Benjamin Franklin prove with the kite?
- c) Write the past tense of:
 - study
 - ii. save
- d) Write true/false:
 - i) Kite flying is one of the world's oldest sports.
 - ii) Once, an Indian emperor who had been imprisoned was saved by a kite.
- e) Which word from the passage is the opposite of 'dry'?

Fill the blanks with the homophones given in the brackets:	2
a) Mary's baby was, so she started crying loudly. (bored / board)	
b) Would you like to call for your birthday party? (hymn / him)	. 1
c) My mother went to the school to meet the (Principal / principle)	
d) It has so long since we played together. (been / bean)	
	A
12. Write the meanings of the following idioms:	4
a) learn by heart	
b) raining cats and dogs	
c) cost an arm and a leg	, (s "
d) a piece of cake	
13. Fill in the blanks with suitable prepositions given in the brackets:	3 🔑
a) Someone has pasted a notice the wall. (among / on)	
b) The ball rolled a hole. (intō / on)	-
c) I shall wait for you the school gate. (on / at)	
d) There were two eggs the refrigerator. (in / of)	
e) The cat sat the two dogs. (between / among)	
f) The horse jumped the wall. (over / through)	
나를 그리는 맛있다면 회에 하는 이 이번에 되었는데 하늘 보고 있다는 다시 일부터 되었다고 하다.	
14. Rewrite the following sentences by using the correct tenses given in the bracket	ets: 5
a) Mrs Singh took rest in the afternoon. (S.Present Tense)	
b) She meets me in the evening. (S.Past Tense)	
c) They play the match in the ground. (S. Future Tense)	
d) The school closes for summer vacation .(S. Past Tense)	
e) Meenal knew the answers well. (S.Present Tense) .	
늘어 보이 아이를 가는 그 사람들이 되었다. 그는 사람들은 사람들은 사람들이 되었다.	

15. Fill the blanks with the correct continuous Tenses:	5
a) They furniture for their new flat. (buy)	
b) Ankita's parents the hall for her birthday party last week. (decorate	1
c) It heavily outside. (rain)	
d) You a beautiful dress at the wedding yesterday. (wear)	
e) Lata at herself in the mirror when I entered the room. (look)	
	-
16. Fill in the blanks with suitable conjunctions from the help box:	5
[or, and, because, but, so]	
a) Be punctual you will be fined.	
b) The plants dried up nobody watered them regularly.	
c) Chetan was tired he continued his work.	
d) It was the last day of the school the children were excited.	
e) I have bought a new dress a pair of shoes for the party.	
17. Choose the correct adverbs from the brackets and fill in the blanks:	5
a) This magazine is published (weekly / now)	
b) We are waiting for you (outside / gracefully)	
c) The hall was packed. (twice / almost)	
d) The old man faced the difficulties (never / courageously)	
e) The head girl of our school is intelligent. (downstairs / very)	
e) The head girl of our school is intelligent. (downstairs / very)	
그 집에 보는 이 없는 이 얼마나 하면 가장을 통해 없는 것이 하는 것으로 모르게 되었다.	
SECTION-D (WRITING SECTION)	8 Marks
18. Write a letter to your brother wishing him good luck for his exams.	
18. Write a letter to your brother wishing him good luck for his exams.	
그 그는 말이 얼마나 아니는 것이 되었다. 그는 그 그 그 그 그 그 그는 그를 모르는 것이 없는 것이 없는 것이 없는 것이다.	